
( Comments from the MHSLA Board meeting I attended January 22, 1982: 

1. Generally, the Board was extremely pleased, surprised, and satisfied 
with the proposed conference ideas from the Education Committee. 
Suggested topics will be narrowed down at the next Conference Planning 
Committee meeting. The Board especially liked the idea of greater 
opportunity of participation of members through the mini-topics and 
round table discussions. 

2. The Ed. Committee's further involvement with MLA CE courses is 
still unclear. 

3. The Board wants a formal proposal on reinbursement for the MICCLE 
representative at the next Board meeting. 

4. It also wants a formal proposal that the chairperson of the Ed. Comm. 
be the MICCLE representative. 

Janet Parsch 
January 24, 1982 


